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B
Important Dates Housekeeping Notices

DVD Library
The new DVD library has been installed in the black credenza 
located in the Hester Canterbury library. As the collection 
grows a “borrowing system” may be put into place, however 
please feel free to borrow and then return any DVD’s 
currently on the understanding they will be returned in a 
timely manner.

Residents’ Forum 10.00am Wednesday 25 March
We encourage all residents to make the effort to attend the 
upcoming Forum. Not only will you be informed of various 
issues and current affairs, but also have the opportunity to 
express any observations , concerns or feedback (positive or 
negative) concerning your home, Hester Canterbury. 
Your contribution is valued and essential.

Newsletter Contributions
Please forward any contributions for future 
newsletters to Alexia for inclusion.
Email : hester@Basscare.org.au

Access free Wi-Fi on 
ground floor. Please see 
staff for the password.

19 February 2020

Upcoming Residents’ 
Committee Meeting Dates

Tuesday 11 February
Tuesday 10 March 
Tuesday 14 April
Tuesday 12 May
Tuesday 9 June 
Tuesday 14 July

Minutes of each meeting will be 
available for public perusal in the 
Hester Canterbury Library 
following each of the scheduled 
meetings.

Thursday 27 February 
7.00pm Hester Canterbury 
Monthly Dinner

The sign up sheet and menu 
details are available at reception.                      
RSVP by noon Monday 24 
February.

Wednesday 25 March 
10.00am Residents’ Forum

More details in under 
Housekeeping Notices

Week Two of the Summer Menu starts on Monday

24 February. Please place any orders by lunchtime the

Thursday before. Bon Appetit!

The definition of bon appetit comes from the 
French language and is defined as what is 
said to a person who is about to start eating 
to wish him good food or a good meal.
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